
  PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

  TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT 

 Town Hall 174 Main Street Deep River, Connecticut 06417 
 

 

A Regulations Committee meeting of the Deep River Planning and Zoning Commission was 

held on Monday, October 2, 2017 at the Deep River Town Hall was called to order at 5:15 p.m.  

 

Members present: Sara Denegre, Bruce Edgerton, Janet Edgerton, Jane Samuels, Anthony 

Bolduc and Zoning Enforcement Officer Cathie Jefferson. 

 

1. Discussion of Landscape Businesses. The Committee decided to separate the existing 

regulation into two separate uses, Landscape /Nursery Business in the R-80 and CIP and 

Contractor’s Business and Storage Yards in the TID. Requirements discussed for each business 

would be listed in section 7B. Cathie Jefferson will develop a first draft to distribute to the 

Committee. 

 

2. Meeting adjourned at 6:50 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathie Jefferson 


